
 
 
 
         Date: September 20, 2023 
 
 
Dear Mayor Jenny Wilson, Chairwoman Aimee Winder Newton and the Salt Lake County Council, 
 
We, the Sandy Hills Community Council are a 501c-4 nonprofit organization seeking formal recognition from 
Salt Lake County Government to participate as a recommending body to the Salt Lake County Mayor, the Salt 
Lake County Council, and its governing body.  
 
The member’s of SHCC strive to continue in their efforts to support the residents of unincorporated Salt Lake 
County.  Please honor us and our residents with your support and recognition. 
  
     Sincerely yours, 
 
 
     Ron Faerber, Chair 
     Sandy Hills Community Council, (SHCC) 
 
 
 
Mayor Jenny Wilson 
Salt Lake County Government Center 
2001 So. State St.,  Suite #N-2100 
Salt Lake City,  Utah   84190 
 
Chairwoman Aimee Winder Newton 
Salt Lake County Council 
2001 So. State St., Suite #N-2200 
Salt Lake City,  Utah   84190 
 
CC:  Salt Lake County Council 


